
Things Look Brighter for the
Old City Yard
This week, the City of Costa Mesa received an energy rebate 0f
$2,300 due to the City’s participation in the Orange County
Energy Partnership.

Currently, the City of Costa Mesa, together with the Cities of
Huntington  Beach,  Newport  Beach,  Westminster,  and  Fountain
Valley  meet  monthly  with  Southern  California  Edison
representatives to evaluate energy efficiency projects at each
respective partner city.

Costa Mesa’s rebate steams from the replacement of multiple
750 Watt Metal Halide light fixtures being replace at the old
city yard facility in the mechanic’s area.

These “energy hog” fixtures were replaced with state-of-the-
art LED lighting fixtures that utilize approximately half the
energy of the old fixtures.

The end result is a brighter and safer working environment for
the employees who use the facility on a daily basis.
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